
Westfield Primary School 
Weekly Newsletter  25th September 2020

Message from our Midday 
Assistants 

We have noticed that some children are bringing in a 
lot of food in their lunch box and don’t always 

manage to eat it all. We will be asking the children to 
bring any items they don’t eat home with them.  

Healthy lunch - Just a reminder that it is one sweet 
treat at lunch please.  

Please ask your children about ‘Lunchtime Dojo 
points’. If we spot your child following our lunchtime 

rules, then we will award them 3 points to add to 
their class total!   

Smile please!    

We are trying to limit the number of visitors in 
school, therefore any comments or questions, 
please telephone the school or email me directly.  

Thank you  

Miss Pope  

head.westfield@halton.gov.uk 

Win the pumpkin  

All you need to do is guess, in millimetres, the size of the pumpkin 
around its widest part.  

The nearest guess will win the pumpkin!  

The competition is open on school spider for you to enter your guess.  

£1 a guess which can be paid on Parent Pay. 

Competition will close on 22nd October where the winning guess will be 
announced. 

Star of the week 

Congratulations to the following children who received 
star of the week.  

Willow - Mila Condron  

Cherry - Poppy Lynne 

Maple -  Annabelle Prescott  

Larch - Jasmine Ashton 

Birch -  Alfie Hardy  

Oak - Jade Prescott 

Tidiest classroom - Cherry class  

Lunchtime award - Larch class  

The school photographer will be in on 
Thursday 1st October.  

Unfortunately, due to restrictions, we will 
only be taking individual photographs and 

not class or family group pictures.  

If your child has PE on Thursday, they need 
to come to school in their uniform please. 

Attendance  
Willow 97.7% 
Cherry 95% 

Maple 96.2% 
Larch 95.0% 
Birch 96.3% 
Oak 96.7% 

Whole School 96.2% 

Well done to Willow and Oak Class!
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